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Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!!!

We would like to inform you that there will be a holiday on Monday, 26th
August, in celebration of Janmashtami.

We wish you and your family a joyous and blessed Janmashtami! 3% May
this festive season bring happiness and prosperity to all.

Classes will resume at their usual timings on Tuesday, 27th August.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.




